
Committee Members, 
 
I oppose SB 941 for many reasons.  Primarily, it is a poorly written attempt to revoke Constitutional 2nd 
Amendment Rights.   
 
The Bill is poorly conceived and designed only to harass law abiding people.  Perhaps that is enough to 
make a political career.  Oregonians should not suffer these indignities from the state in a witless 
Kitzhaber vacuum of failed government.  
 
Put an end to SB 941.  
 
Brian Fodell 
21760 SW Alexander Lane 
Sherwood OR 97140 
503 515 0013 

 


